
LIBERAL PARTY RALLY 

Monday, May 24th at 7:45 p.m, 

TERRACE BAY RECREATION HALL 

(Doors open at 7:30 p.m.) 

Speakers: H, H. "Bert" Styffe of Port Arthur, 
District Liberal Candidate in the 

June 7th Provincial Election. 

Leo Geuthier Federal Member for Sudbury 
will address the meeting in French 

and English, 

AT 8:50 P.M, THERE WILL BE A FREE SHOW 

"CAN'T HELP SINGING - IN GLORIOUS TECHNICOLOUR 
with Deanna Durbin, Robert Paige, Akim 

Tamiroff and the melodies of 

Jerome Kern 

Everyone at Terrace Bey is cordially invited to 
attend the meeting and the 

Free Show 

FOR EFFICIENT REPRESENTATION IN NORTHWESTERN ONT..RIO 
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TENNIS CLUB NEWS At a meeting of the Tennis Club executive held at the home of Dr. and 
Mrs. L. N. Roberts - Hudson Drive, on Tuesday evening May 18th, it 

was announced by the Treasurer and Membership Chairman Jeanne McCord that applications 
for membership in the club had passed the 50 mark despite the fact that tennis facilities 
at Terrace Bay had yet to be constructed. 

Members of the executive spent some considerable time in discussing a proposed con- 
stitution which will be submitted to all tennis club members for ratification at a‘general 

'meeting which will be called after play on the courts commences. 
In the meantime membership application forms may be obtained at the LongLac Personnel 

Office or from any member of the executive: President - Bob Harris, Vice-President - Harold 
Marsh, Secretary - Grace Noer, Treasurer - Jeanne McCord, Executive Member - Ellen Hodgkiss. 
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Terrace Bay News, published weekly at Terrace Bay, Ontario, is devoted 
to the interests of everyone connected with the LongLac Pulp and Paper 

Company Limited project of the Kimberly-Clark Corporation. 

Kindly submit all articles and address all communications to 
Editor-in-chief F,. 0. Soughton


